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North Loop Paving Project 

The Pedestrian Advisory Committee supports the North Loop Paving project with the following 
recommendations: 

• Traffic calming features should be considered for 5th Ave N, between N Washington Ave & N 5th St, in 
response to the removal of brick pavers.  

• In accordance with the Heritage Street Plan, using best practices from other cities, wood pavers on 8th 
Ave N, between N Washington Ave & N 3rd St, should be replaced with like materials.  

• Wayfinding, signage, and improved lighting should be installed in coordination with MNDOT to facilitate 
a better walking connection at N 4th St & 5th Ave N to the pedestrian bridge leading to Downtown West.  
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